
Operations Memorandum 
 
 

To: Airline and Tenant Ramp Personnel 
 
From:  Brian Cobb, VP - Customer Services 
 

Subject:  Traffic Detour Related to South Airfield Projects  
 

Date: June 16, 2015 
 
There are five significant construction projects occurring around South Airfield Road impacting 

tenants and vehicle traffic in that area (e.g. South ARFF, FAA Tower, DHL, etc.). Roadway detours 

will be in effect for extended periods. Also be alert for construction workers and equipment 

entering/exiting the associated work zones.   
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